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40 Months of Intercede Prayers 

It was something special to reach the 40th month of 

the Intercede Prayer Meeting in May 2015. We thank 

the Lord for sustaining us over this period in coming 

together to pray for the UK on a monthly basis. 

Although we have prayed for our town and various 

specific situations, our main focus has always been 

praying for the UK. From our first gathering in 

February 2012 with 58 people from 9 churches, the 

number of attendees has varied from 30 to 120.  

We are grateful that there has always been a sense of 

the Lord’s presence. We are also grateful to the Lord 

for keeping us going with consistency; and we are 

thankful to those who have joined with us at 

Intercede. The TEN Prayer Points for the UK we use  

at these meetings is attached. Please join with us in 

prayer using the points. Perhaps you might consider 

starting an intercede prayer meeting in your area or 

in your church. 
 

One of the recent Intercede prayer meetings for the UK 

The First Arise Campaign 

We are looking forward to launching a new church 

based outreach venture called Arise! This two week 

programme of practical evangelism training and 

outreach will take place July 7-20. Delegates are 

coming from Australia, Korea, the USA, and of course, 

the UK. Though the final number is still to be 

confirmed we are expecting some 70 people to be 

involved. After 5 days of intensive evangelism training 

at Amnos, the participants will be sent to a number of 

hosting 

churches in 

small groups of 

6-7. They will 

be looking to 

support these 

churches by 

providing 

evangelistic 

manpower over 9 days. It is hoped the Arise teams 

will be able to share the gospel widely and efficiently 

in personal conversations, knocking on doors and 

distributing New Testaments, Gospel tracts, and the 

multi-language “Jesus” film on DVDs. The programme 

is designed to develop a momentum in local churches 

to continue outreach after the Arise teams have left. 



 

Please join with us in prayer for this using the TEN 

Prayer Points for Arise 2015 which is also attached. 

Reunion of the Amnos Family 

It was such a blessing to get together with some of  

the Amnos 

graduates at 

our first 

Reunion Day on 

May 9. Former 

and current 

students, staff 

and friends of Amnos, plus 4 children, gathered for 

fellowship, food and fun. The testimonies from the 

graduates of the joys and challenges in ministry since 

they left Amnos were amazing. We are grateful to the 

Lord to see that all are still passionate for God and for 

the lost, and are working hard to bring this nation 

back to God. 

Class of 2015 

We praise the Lord for the Class of 2015. The lectures 

finish on June 9 with a time of worship, reflection on 

the year, and a fellowship lunch. During the year we 

have had 20 fantastic lecturers from 10 countries, 

covering 24 practical modules on Biblical studies, 

evangelism and pastoral ministry. The 11 students 

who are finishing this year will be involved in the Arise 

campaign, and afterwards in the internship 

programme at different local churches for 4-5 weeks, 

before graduating on September 26. Pray with us that 

the Lord will open doors for their future ministries in 

planting new churches or revitalising existing ones. 

Recruiting Students for Next Year 

Our eyes are now focusing on recruiting for the next 

academic year. Adverts for the School have gone out 

on Premier Radio, and we had a stand at the Christian 

Resources Exhibition held at the London EXCEL Centre 

in May. We have held 2 Open Days at Amnos, one in 

March and the other in June, to introduce Amnos 

Church 

Planting 

School to 

those who 

have 

shown 

interest in 

possibly 

joining the School from the adverts and the exhibition. 

Still, the best publicity is by personal recommendation. 

Pray that we can recruit the right people whom God is 

calling to strengthen His church in the UK and Europe; 

and that we would serve them well to help them fulfil 

God’s purpose in their lives. 

 

Visit our website, www.amnosministries.org  for more 
details of the School, Intercede, Arise, recruiting and 
graduation & Induction. 

Thank you for your prayers and your partnership with 
us. Your prayers and financial support for Amnos are 
invaluable for this work.  

Grace and peace from our God to you all. 

 

Love from the Amnos Family 
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